Lynne Baldwin

From: Sent: To: Subject: Importance:	Planning 29 October 2021 17:23 DC Support FW: Comments on Planning Application 21/03343/F on behalf of Bicester Bike User's Group High
Sent: 29 October 2021 17:06 To: Planning <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> Cc: bicesterbug <george@bicesterbug.org> Subject: Comments on Planning Application 21/03343/F on behalf of Bicester Bike User's Group Importance: High</george@bicesterbug.org></planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>	
CAUTION: This email originated from sender and know the content is safe.	outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
Dear sir or madam	
Thank you for offering us the opportunity to comment on the above application. Our comments are related to the proposed cycle storage provision, which appears to consist of 30 covered 'Sheffield' stand type places.	
The current guidance in Local Transport Note 1/20 recommends at Table 11-1 that leisure facilities provide:	
 Short stay, obvious, easily accessed, and close to the destination of 1 place per 50m2 capacity; and Long stay, secure and covered, of 1 per 5 employees 	
In addition, the provision should consist of at least 5% of the places for non-standard and adapted bicycles for the disabled.	
As a result, the current proposed provision does not appear to meet with the guidance. We therefore would object to the application unless it was revised to include:	
	ision sion with adequate security; and 5% provision for non-standard and adapted bicycles.
If you have any queries concerning this objection, please do not hesitate to contact me.	
Yours faithfully	
Paul Troop Secretary, Bicester Bike Users' Group	









Regulated by the Bar Standards Board

This electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information which is privileged and confidential. Any disclosure of the same is prohibited by law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error can you please notify the sender immediately. Thank you for your co- operation and please contact us on +44 (0) 20 7993 7600 or email info@gclaw.co.uk

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..